
Second Grade Lesson Plans 
1st Nine Weeks-Week Eight: September 28th – October 2nd   

Subject/Day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 
 
 

Reading 

The Great Ball Game; 
Phonics-r-controlled 
vowel, /ar/ and syllable 
pattern c-le; Review high 
frequency words; Fluency-
Expression; 
Comprehension-Plot and 
story structure; Writing-
sentence fluency  
Homework: Study for test, 
See Reading Folder 

The Great Ball Game; 
Phonics-r-controlled 

vowel, /ar/ and syllable 
pattern c-le; Review high 

frequency words; Fluency-
Expression; 

Comprehension-Plot and 
story structure; Writing-

sentence fluency 
Homework: Study for 

test, See Reading Folder 

The Great Ball Game; 
Phonics-r-controlled 

vowel, /ar/ and syllable 
pattern c-le; Review high 

frequency words; Fluency-
Expression; 

Comprehension-Plot and 
story structure; Writing-

sentence fluency  
Homework: None 

The Great Ball Game; 
Phonics-r-controlled 

vowel, /ar/ and syllable 
pattern c-le; Review high 

frequency words; Fluency-
Expression; 

Comprehension-Plot and 
story structure; Writing-

sentence fluency 
Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework: None 

 
Grammar 

Proper Nouns 
Homework: None 

Proper Nouns 
Homework: None 

Proper Nouns 
Homework: None 

Proper Nouns 
Homework: None 

Test: Lesson 8 
Homework: None 

 
 

Spelling 

r-controlled vowel, /ar/ 
Homework: Study for test 

r-controlled vowel, /ar/ 
Homework: Study for test 

r-controlled vowel, /ar/ 
Homework: None 

r-controlled vowel, /ar/ 
Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 8 
 

Homework: None 

 
 
 
 

Math 

Lesson 29 on pages 53-54, 
Ordering Three Numbers, 
numbers in between, 
addition sentences, 
temperature 
Homework: Worksheet 

Lesson 30 on pages 57-58, 
Solving Word Problems, 
combing coins, 
temperature, two digit 
addition 
Homework:  

Lesson 31 on pages 59-60, 
Dozen and One-Half 
Dozen, count forward and 
backward by fives, coins, 
patterns, temperature, 
face families, time to the 
half hour, A.M and P.M. 
Homework: None  

Review Lessons 28-31, 
Prepare for tests, Math 
Standards Checklist 
Homework: Pages 61-62 

Test 5 on lessons 28-31 
Homework: None 

 
Science/Social 

Studies  

Lesson Three: Habitats 
Change on pages 40-45, 
Habitat Booklet 
Homework: None  

Review Lesson 3, Chapter 
3 Review vocabulary on 
page 46, Introduce 
Chapter 4: Kinds of 
Habitats 
Homework: Study (Sent 
home in Tuesday folders 
today)  

Lesson 1: Forests on pages 
48-51 
Homework: None 

Review Lesson 1, Forests 
Activity Booklet  
Homework: Study 

Lesson 2: Hot and Cold 
Deserts on pages 52-55, 
Read book about a cactus 
and begin cactus journal 
Homework: None 

 
 

Bible 

Moses 
 Homework: Study Notes 

Moses 
Homework: Study Notes 

Moses 
Homework: None  

Moses 
Homework: Study Notes 

Moses 
Homework: Study Notes 

 


